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ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 
The Cyprus Securities and Exchange Commission (the ‘Commission’) has identified that 
issuers of shares listed in the Cyprus Stock Exchange (the ‘CSE’) are announcing 
confidential information to analysts without previous announcement of these information 
to the CSE, the Commission and their Web Site, according to the legislation provisions. 
 
The Commission requests from all the issuers to strictly follow the announcement 
symmetry, avoiding selective announcement of confidential information. The 
Commission emphasizes that in a different case all the necessary measures will be taken 
to ensure the integrity of the capital market and the public’s confident to the institution. 
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